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The return of cold fusion
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Monday, March 15, 1999

Cold fusion is back.

On Friday, March 26, 1999, the director of Menlo Park-based SRI
International's Energy Research Center, Dr. Michael McKubre, will
present the results of SRI's 10-year, $6 million-dollar effort to replicate
the cold-fusion experiments of chemists Stanley Pons and Martin
Fleischmann.

McKubre's startling conclusion: Pons and Fleischmann were on to
something.
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